11 July 2021

Dear licensing department

I want to object to the application for a adult gaming centre premises at 574 High Rd
Wembley.

There are enough problems here with disorderly groups and drinking on the street at
all times (day and night). This will add to the disorder because people will gather round
this as well. '

The police have a lot on there plates already. There few enough of them round here as
it is.

Please refuse this so disorder doesnt get worse.

To

Regulatory Services (Licensing),
Brent Council,

Brent Civic Centre,

Engineers Way,

Wembley,

HAS OFJ



We authorise Knights solicitors of Two St Peter’s Square, Manchester M2 3AA to represent us in

objecting to the application for a Gambling Act licence by Chongie Entertainment Ltd at 574 High
Road Wembley.

We acknowledge that we will not be responsible for that firms fees or any other costs arising.



